
Cedar Key Water and Sewer District Commissioners to Attend Ceremony at 
City Hall  

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that multiple 
members of the Cedar Key Water and Sewer District Board of Commissioners may 
be attending a ceremony at Cedar Key City Hall, 490 2nd St, Cedar Key, FL 32625, 
which will be held at 1:00 p.m. EST on Friday, February 23, 2024.  This is not an 
official meeting of the Board of Commissioners and no District business will be 
conducted, but multiple members of the Commission may attend.  The public is 
welcomed to attend.   

 


